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I believe vote by mail has the appearance of being able to not be sure that the 

election numbers are accurate. That's enough to ask that Oregon be a leader in the 

return to voting in person with sufficient id, paper ballots, and voting and counting on 

election day. That's the only way to ensure our elections are fair and accurate for the 

whole nation to also be sure our elections are not able to be stolen by any one. 

Sincerely Michael Fogle 70 yr old Oregon voter  


